
  

This half term, our topic was Long Ago, where we learnt all about 

life in the past, and how we have changed from when we were 

babies. Choose at least one of these projects to complete and bring 

back to school by Friday 1st March 2024. 

 

1. Make a collage using photos from when you were a baby up 

until now. Write a little piece about the changes that have 

happened to you over time.  

 

2. Memories are things that we remember from the past. Draw 

a picture of a special memory that you have and write a 

little bit about it underneath.  

 

3. Create a family tree using arts and crafts resources, 

labelling each of your family members. You could also add 

photographs to the tree.  


